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ARE YOU REGISTERED TO VOTE? 

YOU SHOULD BE REGISTERED BECAUSE: 

1. It’s your right as a citizen of Pennsylvania and the United States. 

2. Your vote counts!  Your vote is your voice!  

3. Your vote gives you the power to choose your leaders and engage on the issues that you 

care about – like early care and education. 

4. When legislators know you vote they listen.  

5.   Kids can’t vote, but you can! Make your ECE voice heard! 

Step 1: Register to vote - To register, we encourage you to visit the 

National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC) 

website at http://americaforearlyed.org/register.  You must register 

by October 9, 2018 to vote on November 6, 2018.  

 

Step 2: Can we count you in? Take the Voter Pledge 

The research is clear: high–quality early care and education benefits our 

children, families and economy. Yet, Pennsylvania still has a gap between 

what we know about the science of early learning and what we do about it.  

By taking this voter pledge, you join us and people all over the state who 

are standing up for early care and education - and committing to vote!  

Find the pledge here http://americaforearlyed.org/pledge.  

 

This year is an important election year with Pennsylvania races for U.S. senator, governor, 

congressional seats and state representatives and senators. That means abundant 

opportunities to elevate the importance of early care and education and educators. So, let’s 

stand together as one unified, powerful voice to deliver on the promise of high-quality early 

learning for all children. Be a patriot and take part in the democratic process! 
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